Eoin O'Connor

From: Sean Reilly <sreilly@westmeathcoco.ie>

Sent: Friday 21 May 2021 11:58

To: Oxigen Waste Transfer

Cc: Paul McCool

Subject: FW: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application

Attachments: Westmeath County Council - Planning Department.pdf; Westmeath County Council -

Heritage Officer.pdf; Westmeath County Council - Environment Department.pdf;
Westmeath County Council - Roads Department.pdf; Westmeath County Council -
Archaeologist.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Jennifer.

The proposed development will result in an increase of approximately 20 HGV’s per day on the bog section of the R400
south of Rochfortbridge.

The developer shall be levied ( amount to be agreed ) for a contribution towards the maintenance and upkeep of the
R400.

Regards,

Sean Reilly Assistant Engineer.

Westmeath County Council

Mullingar Municipal District, Aras an Chontae, Mullingar, Co. Westmeath

& 0449332024 Mobile 087 2410638 044 9342330 |

b sreillv@westmeathcoco.ie I www.westmeathcoco.ie

From: Paul McCool <pmccool@westmeathcoco.ie>

Sent: Friday 21 May 2021 11:19

To: Sean Reilly <sreilly@westmeathcoco.ie>

Cc: Pat Kavanagh <pkavanagh@westmeathcoco.ie>; Brian Kelly <Brian.Kelly@westmeathcoco.ie>
Subject: FW: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application

Sean
Can you draft a response from MDMK

Dr Paul McCool | Senior Executive Engineer | Mullingar Municipal District

Westmeath County Council, Aras an Chontae, Mullingar, Co. Westmeath | Office 044 9332205 Mobile 087
7422771|

pmccool@westmeathcoco.ie | www.westmeathcoco.ie
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